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Please visit and share with your contacts escuelabiblicaenlinea.org and see the courses we have available. 

Casting Two Coins 
You might be familiar with the widow’s offering recorded by the inspired Luke. Our Lord said what was 
important about that event, “she of her penury hath cast in all the living that she had” (Luke 21:4). 

We at the Spanish Bible School are very thankful to God and our supporters. Usually, by this time of the 
year, congregations get lots of letters from lots of works of the Lord around the world to raise support, and 
we understand that need because we have that same need too. Asking for support is not easy, and many 
stop serving the Lord because they do not want to feel like or be considered beggars. Our Lord taught about 
a rich man and a beggar, and the rich man did not get to heaven (Luke 16:19-31). We know and value the 
efforts that our supporters do to help us do the work of the Lord. Some of you deny yourself of buying 
something that you need to help us buy something that we need. We know that our brethren give not 
because of their abundance (as the rich men from the widow’s offering) but because of their desire to let 
the word of God go all over the world. We always give thanks to God for having you in our lives, and for 
all the good work we accomplish together. While two coins might seem like nothing to someone, knowing 
who is giving those two coins to help us do the work of the Lord is worthy of our gratitude. THANK YOU! 

During this past month, I had the blessing of preaching every Sunday to the congregation we helped to 
plant a few years ago. While it was online, it was so good to get to see the brethren and preach the good 
news, edify them, and encourage them to keep living for Christ. After I spoke at the latest MSOP World 
Missions Seminar, I got several messages from brethren thanking us for this work. One of them said, 

“It’s easy to get discouraged when I see the way gospel preachers are treated. Thank you for 
reminding me that there is nothing more important that we can do than preach the Word. If I 
had 100 lives to live, I’d be a preacher for every one of them … Thank you again for your 
encouraging lesson.” 

The course materials for Galatians are completed, and there is a big progress on the Philippians course. 
While we were planning to travel to Texas by the first week of December to record those courses, airline 
tickets were very expensive, probably because of the season, so we decided not to travel until January 2023, 
and work on the notes for the course of Colossians too. Some topical videos are still in the editing stage 
and we hope to have them available soon. We keep getting emails from people asking us for more videos, 
courses, and also thanks for the work we are blessed to do.  

It might be the case that you have received this newsletter and have not been involved in supporting 
financially this work of the Lord. If that is the case, and you would like to help us, please reach out to us, 
and we will be more than glad to talk to you about it. 

May God bless you and your family richly today and always! To Him be the glory! 

https://escuelabiblicaenlinea.org/cursos-biblicos/

